
Seasonal Lighting Compliance Reminder 

Dear Residents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind you of our community's guidelines 

regarding seasonal lighting displays. Please take a moment to review the following regulations: 

• All lighting should be in compliance with community standards. 

• Lights may be displayed from November 15 to January 15. 

• Please ensure that all electrical installations are safe and secure. 

• Excessive noise from lighting displays should be minimized. 

• Removal of the displays should be completed by January 25. 

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community beautiful and safe. If you have any 

questions, please reach out to the community management office. 

Happy holidays! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Community Association Name] 

[Contact Information] 


